
St. John the Evangelist Wins IASP Math Bowl 

ST. JOHN, Indiana-February, 23, 2017---St. John the Evangelist School’s math team took first place in the Indiana 

Association of School Principals (IASP) Math Bowl Area Green Division.  A selected group of fifth and sixth graders 

participated in the Math Academic Teams for Hoosiers (M.A.T.H.) competition on February 23rd, at St. Paul’s in 

Valparaiso.  Statewide, SJE tied for 7th place in Green Division among 128 other schools. Teams are selected by ISTEP and 

NWEA scores and an average of classroom grades.  

St. John Evangelist’s team consisted of 7 fifth graders and 9 sixth graders. The team completed 4 rounds, each with 8 

questions, with the most points for the win. The competition is administered by IASP’s Department of Student Programs, 

in order to emphasize the importance of mathematics in upper elementary grades.   

Over 8,600 students , composing 563 teams , from grades 4, 5, and 6 from across the state competed in the 21st annual 

Math Academic Teams for Hoosiers (M.A.T.H. Bowl) competition.  The 2017 M.A.T.H. Bowl Contest is the largest number 

of students ever involved in an Indiana Association of School Principals sponsored activity in the over 30 year history of 

Indiana Academic Competitions. 

St. John the Evangelist School is located at 9400 Wicker Avenue, St. John IN 46373.  Please contact Jackie Tuley, Director 

of Marketing, at (219) 365-5451, jtuley@stjohnparish.org for more information.  

 

 

front to back, left to right 
 
Ines Caballes 
Andrew Sippel 
Gunnar Dahl 
Raeann Risos 
Emily Ziegelhofer 
Storm Czarnik 
Andrew Dahl 
Charlie Nichols 
Ryan Florida 
Ben DiFilippo 
Josie Guzzo 
Max Puntillo 
Tomas Olmstead 
Antonia Hernandez-Trost 
Melanie DeVries 
Mrs. Brenda Fanno 
Mariana Rivero 
Mrs. Christy Nichols 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


